THE AURORA NEWS




Dear Friends,

It's no secret that reviews sell products -- including books.
That's why I'm asking for your help.

The official launch date for "Aurora" is November 1.
Two weeks before that, I will make a limited number of
copies available to people who agree to write reviews.

Would YOU like to join that group?

Amazon says they must be verified purchasers, so

I'll set your price at only 99 cents! Buy the book, read it,
show it to kids, and then write a review. (Sorry,

no family members allowed.)

Just give your honest opinion and a number of stars
which you think the book deserves.

aurora@southpolechristmas.net

Please send me an email this week if you're interested.
I will write to you on October 17 with a top-secret link
where you can purchase my book at this early bird
advance-review price.

Sign-ups will be open through October 6.
Join the Advance Review Crew!

Many thanks,
--Ed


mailto:aurora@southpolechristmas.net?subject=ARC

Only 85 days till Christmas... (Yes, those are penguins.)



